


Dear Parent,  
The school is reasonably sympathetic towards the financial 
constraints of some parents, and therefore, has not enhanced 
the fees, now for the fourth consecutive year. We are open for 
granting time extension for the FIRST QUARTER FEES, if a 
parent is genuinely hard pressed due to Covid19.  

Such parents may immediately contact the school for TIME 
EXTENTION or e-mail at ghsstudents1861@gmail.com 
(mentioning clearly the specific reason for their request).  

Please note that it has been made very clear that ALL GOVT. 
EMPLOYEES, OR THOSE RECEIVING INCOME OR PAYING 
INCOME TAX WILL HAVE TO DEPOSIT THE SCHOOL FEES. 
Parents paying monthly/ quarterly  fees (in installments), are 
requested to clear their dues for April, May and June (1st 
quarter) ONLINE BEFORE 15th July 2020. Please remember, 
during this pandemic, ONLY THE SCHOOL BUILDINGS ARE 
CLOSED. HOWEVER THE TEACHERS & STAFF ARE WORKING 
HARDER THAN EVER TO PROVIDE ONLINE EDUCATION. TIMELY 
PAYMENT OF SCHOOL FEE ENABLES US TO PAY THEM ON 
TIME.  
Ignore this if already paid. 

 


